
Headteacher’s Update Monday 12th May 2025 
What is happening at RTS?  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SATS Week 2025 
This is the week of national testing for children in Year 6.  We will be working hard to support our oldest 
children during their week of exams. If you have a child in year six who is unwell at any point during the 
week, please let the school know at the earliest opportunity to allow us to re-arrange their access to the 
tests.  We are incredibly proud of our Year Six Cohort, they have worked hard to prepare and we know that 
they will shine during the week.  
 
Phonics Drop-in  
On Monday we are holding our next phonics drop in session for children working on yellow 
phase.  Do come along if you can! 
 
 
Coffee Morning with Mrs Styles 
For anyone who missed the parent session around supporting anxiety and wishes to 
attend, Mrs Styles will run a repeat on Thursday 5th June at 9am. 
 
There will also be a SEND parent coffee morning social meet on Wednesday 
18th June in school.  This is an informal chance to connect with other parents and 
speak to Mrs Styles about anything.  Babies and toddlers welcome! 
 
 
VE Day 
Thank you to everyone who helped to make our VE day celebrations such a great day. The children looked 
wonderful and the guests at our community tea were highly complementary about their year 6 hosts and 
our fabulous school choir.  Photos of the event can be found on the school websites gallery page.  
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Monday 12th May  Yr6 SATS Week Monday: Spelling and Grammar Papers 
3:20pm EYFS Phonics yellow Phase Phonics Drop-in for parents  

Tuesday 13th  Yr6 Reading paper 

Wednesday 14th   Yr6 Maths Papers 1&2 
Yr3/4 Rounders Competition after school with Sporting Influence 

Thursday 15th  Yr6 Maths Paper 3  

Friday 23rd Walk to School Day: please try to walk to school!   

Friday 23rd 3:20pm School finishes for the half term 



Friday 13th June 
 
Come to school in non-uniform!   Instead of paying £1 for this privilege, we 
ask children to bring in some sweets which will then “fuel” our much loved  
Candy Tombola.               THANK YOU in advance!! 

Your go-to sheet for the Summer Fair 2025: Friday 20th June 

Raffle PRIZES 
    
Would your place of work or someone you know be willing to  
offer a prize for our raffle?  We will, of course, mention who 
has donated each prize. 
 
THANK YOU in advance! 

Between now and the Fair 
 
There will be a Bottle Stall on the day and we would value a 
bottle contribution from each family, alcoholic or non.  
Please bring to the Office by Monday 16th June. Multiple 
donations will not be turned away! 

Face painting  
 
If you can volunteer some time on the afternoon of the Fair to offer 
face painting, we would MUCH appreciate it!  
 
Contact the Friends email: richardtaylorfriends@gmail.com 

Stall holder 
 
Do you know anyone with a small business/market stall holder who 
would like to come and join us?  Stalls are £15 and can be booked by 
contacting the Office:  
01423 563078 
admin@richardtaylor.ycst.co.uk 

Planning has now started for the Fair.  If you are able to contribute some planning 
time or time to help on the day, we need it!  Even half an hour would be great! 

Contact: richardtaylorfriends@gmail.com 


